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 Nursery Activities

The Nursery children have returned to school after the Christmas 
holidays and jumped straight back into various activities. The 
children used the interactive whiteboards to practise writing 
different sounds they have learnt, engaged in sensory play using 
the sandpit and soft foam, and attempted various Mathematics 
games to develop and reinforce basic numeracy skills. They were 
all thrilled to return to Nursery and were ecstatic to see their 
friends!

New Website!

Our BRAND NEW website is NOW LIVE! 
Visit our website via your mobile device or desktop to navigate 
through our new features such as quick links to our virtual tour, 
social media pages, ipayimpact payment portal, Newsletters, 
latest news and many more! 
We look forward to continuing to share the latest Rosedale 
Primary news with you via our website, so please keep a lookout 
each week for any updates! We hope you enjoy your virtual 
experience as you explore the window to our school www.
rosedaleprimary.co.uk 

Pedestrian Trainings Year 3 and Year 4
On Monday 16th January the Year 3 children and Thursday 19th 
January the Year 4 children will be taking part in pedestrian 
training which is delivered by staff from the London Borough of 
Hillingdon. The pedestrian training is part of the School efforts to 
promote and encourage road safety, and active and sustainable 
travel. As part of the training, the children will be leaving the 
School site. Please ensure your child comes to school wearing 
their full school uniform and is wearing the appropriate outdoor 
attire as part  of the session  will take place outside.
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JANUARY

Monday 16th to Friday 20th Life Base Hillingdon

Monday 16th Year 3 Pedestrian Traing 

Tuesday 17th Young Voices

Thursday 19th Year 4 Pedestrian Training

Monday 23rd Year 5 Pedestrian Training

After School Extracurricular Fun 
Clubs Start

FEBRUARY

Monday 13th to Friday 17th Half Term Break

JANUARY to FEBRUARY 
2023

Week Commencing:  Monday  16th January

M E N U  1

MONDAY

Meal Choice 1 Chicken Goujons with Homemade Oven Baked Potato Slices 
and Beans Halal

Meal Choice 2 Chicken Goujons with Homemade Oven Baked Potato Slices 
and Beans Non Halal

Meal Choice 3 Baked Jacket Potato with Various Fillings Vegetarian

Meal Choice 4 Gluten free Chicken Goujons with Potatoes and Beans Gluten/Dairy Free

Dessert Choice Strawberry Ice Cream and Fresh Strawberries Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts

TUESDAY
Meal Choice 1 Spaghetti Bolognese Halal

Meal Choice 2 Spaghetti Bolognese Non Halal

Meal Choice 3 Ratatouille Spaghetti Vegetarian

Meal Choice 4 Bolognese with Gluten free Pasta Gluten/Dairy Free

Dessert Choice Jam Sponge Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts

WEDNESDAY
Meal Choice 1 Chicken Tikka Masala with Rice Halal

Meal Choice 2 Chicken Tikka Masala with Rice Non Halal

Meal Choice 3 Macaroni Cheese Vegetarian

Meal Choice 4 Lightly Spiced Chicken Breast with Rice Gluten/Dairy Free

Dessert Choice Lemon Tart Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts

THURSDAY
Meal Choice 1 Roast Turkey with Onion Gravy, Roast Potatoes and Stuffing Halal

Meal Choice 2 Roast Turkey with Onion Gravy, Roast Potatoes and Stuffing Non Halal

Meal Choice 3 Cauliflower and Broccoli Cheese Bake Vegetarian

Meal Choice 4 Turkey Escalope with Potatoes and Gluten free Gravy Gluten/Dairy Free

Dessert Choice Strawberry Jelly Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts

FRIDAY
Meal Choice 1 Fish Fingers with Oven Baked Potato Wedges

Meal Choice 2 Tomato Pasta Bake Vegetarian

Meal Choice 3 Gluten free Fish Fingers with Gluten free Potato Wedges and 
Beans Gluten/Dairy Free

Dessert Choice Fresh Fruit Salad Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts

Please note that all main meals are served with Fresh Vegetables of the Day

Gordon Brown Centre - Fourth Instalment Due
We would like to remind all parents, guardians and carers of 
children in Year 6 who are attending the Year 6 residential 
Gordon Brown Centre, that the third instalment of £41.00 is 
due by Friday 3rd February. Please make the payment to the 
School Office by this date.
For those who would still like to attend the trip but have not yet 
handed in the first instalment with the reply slip, there are still 
spaces available. We would love as many children as possible to 
attend this amazing trip.

FREE Asthma Workshop! 
MyHealth are running FREE Asthma workshops for parents 
who have children with Asthma. These sessions are run by 
the Hillingdon Hospital asthma nurses giving you the chance 
to learn from health professionals and to ask them questions 
directly.  Some of the content included in these sessions is 
asthma attacks, asthma triggers, in techniques and asthma 
action plans.
The workshops are run online via ZOOM from 4:00pm to 
5:00pm and you can register your FREE place here: https://
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/myhealth-asthma-workshop-for-
parents-children-tickets-191548726397
They are taking place on January 16th, February 6th and March 
6th.
You can also contact the MyHealth team on tel: 01895 543 
437 or nhsnwlccg.myhealth@nhs.net  

Life Base  
From Monday 16th to Friday 20th January, members of the 
LifeBase (formerly LifeBus)  will be visiting the School. This will 
be for all children to take part in. This workshop forms a very 
important part of the curriculum. As such, please ensure that 
your child attends school and is in full and correct uniform. Thank 
you.


